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Thank you for your interest in “A Place at the Table.” We are honoured to share this important project 

and image with you. A couple of things to keep in mind:  

• The work is not only the photo, but an interactive website that includes video testimony and 

detailed biographic reflections of the disciples and photographer. Please encourage interaction 

with this site: https://united-church.ca/a-place-at-the-table Your community might also 

consider how they might create an image such as this in and beyond your community, to reflect 

your hopes for ministry into the future. 

• The photo is intended to stir conversation and welcome and belonging. However, it is possible, 

please invite conversation and reflection on how this image might invite you, as a United 

Church, to think in new and renewed ways about who you invite into your community. We hope 

that it will help support your efforts in deepening and broadening your hospitality. Who is 

missing from your table? What communities might you come alongside? Who could you invite, 

with humility, but also confidence, to be part of your community of faith?  

• Finally, the image was created first and foremost to help people outside the United Church 

come to understand us in new ways, ways perhaps different from current assumptions of a rule-

based, exclusive Christianity. Please consider ways in which you can share this image with the 

broader community whose curiosity might be stirred, and who might seek to explore us anew or 

again, as they might seek community to broaden and deepen their spirituality.  

Resources will continue to be developed on this theme of A Place at the Table. Also keep an eye for an 

interconnected project #100Tables which will profile ministries of the United Church across the country.   

https://united-church.ca/a-place-at-the-table


   

 

   

 

Guidelines for Use of the Shared Image: 

The United Church of Canada owns the copyright for the image from "A Place at the Table." The use of 

the photo by communities of faith is restricted to internal publications such as bulletins and projections 

during worship services. For any use outside of these contexts, such as public events, centennial events, 

or use on merchandise and advertising, permission must be sought from the United Church, General 

Council Office by emailing copyright@united-church.ca. 

A copyright attribution is included in the digital image provided. If you wish to add an additional 

copyright notification it is ©2025 The United Church of Canada. 

If you wish to provide credit to the photographer, Rev. Dr. Alan Lai 
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